

## MISSION BAY MONTESSORI ACADEMY PARENTS GROUP

"Whoever touches the life of the child touches the most sensitive point of a whole which has roots in the most distant past and climbs toward the infinite future."

-Maria Montessori

March/April 2020

Dear Sir/Madam:

On April 24, 2020, the Mission Bay Montessori Academy Parents Group (MBMAPG) will have our annual silent auction and live event fund raiser. We would like to ask for your help in supporting the MBMA students and their future success.

MBMAPG is proud to present our Annual Fundraiser Gala **Bringing In The 20's**. Your donation today will greatly benefit for tomorrow. We understand economic times are tough right now so we are extremely grateful for any tax deductible donations, no matter large or small. **Proceeds from your thoughtful donation will provide enrichment programs to enhance education for our S.T.E.A.M programs: (Science, Technology, Engineering, Arts, Math) as well as Chinese, Spanish, Music and Physical Education.** 

In recognition of your generosity, the auction catalog will include your name/logo and a description of your donation. A receipt will be provided to you for your tax records. All company donations will be featured on our website (<a href="www.mbmapg.org">www.mbmapg.org</a>) and linked to your website (where applicable). Our non-profit tax ID number is 33-0683443.

We are a small school and greatly depend on this annual fund raiser to enhance our children's education. We are also a school comprised of working professionals who prefer to frequent businesses that have helped support our events. Please consider a donation at this time.

For additional information, please feel free to contact: Kathryn Rutkowski (562) 243-8681(kathryn.rutkowski@mbmapg.org), or Meeshie Nguyen at (858) 829-2846 (meeshie@eventsforcauses.org), or Meredith Moyer at (703) 509-4404 (meredithcmoyer@gmail.com).

We sincerely appreciate your consideration of this request.

Very respectfully,

The Spring Fundraiser Committee